
2nd & 3rd July - Year 6 Poltair & 

Penrice Transition Days  

4th July (3:15 - 4pm) - Year 6 

Performance ‘Mystery At 

Magpie Manor’ for parents 

5th July - KS1 trip to Wheal 

Martyn 

5th July - Year 6 Leaver’s Disco 

(6:30 to 8:00pm) 

9th & 10th July - Reception 

class parents’ meeting (Mrs 

Edyvean) 

12th & 13th July - Reception 

class parents’ meeting (Mrs 

Evans) 

13th July -  Introduction 

to Makaton Sign Language 

training (Nursery & Reception 

Parents) 

20th July (8:45am) - Year 6 

Leavers Assembly  

20th July - End of term 2pm 

finish 

4th & 5th September Inset days 

- School closed 
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Eleanor Nursery 

Harry Reception ME 

Ruby Reception KE 

Coen Yr 1 

The Whole Class Yr 1/2 

Katie Yr 2 

Molly Yr 3 

Jack Yr 4 

Evie Yr 5 

Jess T & Ben L Yr 6 

 

Stars of 

the Week  

Year 6 News 

Year 6 Performance - 
Mystery at Magpie 
Manor: 
 
The pupils have enjoyed 
some fun and games 
with songs for this show 
with the rest of the 
school.  
 
They are particularly 
looking forward to shar-
ing their performance 
with family and friends 
next week on Wednes-
day 4th July at 3:15pm. 
 
Please note there are up 
to 3 tickets per. family 
available to purchase, 
costing £2 each. Tickets 
can be purchased online 
using ParentPay. Paper 
tickets will be passed on 
to your child following 
this. 

Year 6 Transition Days 
to Poltair & Penrice: 
 
On Monday and Tues-

day next week (2nd & 

3rd July) Year 6 children 

have transition days at 

Poltair and Penrice. All 

pupils are to wear full 

Sandy Hill school uni-

form and go straight to 

their    secondary school 

for both full school days.  

Good luck! We are look-

ing forward to hearing all 

about it on Wednesday! 

In addition to the above 

transition days, there are 

also transition evenings 

for parents and carers. 

Poltair host their evening 

on 2nd July from 6-8pm.  

Penrice hold their parent 
meetings on Tuesday 
3rd July between either 
5pm to 5:30pm or 
6:30pm to 7pm, depend-
ant on which class your 
child has been placed. 

Exact times are shown 
on your child’s transi-
tion letter from Penrice. 

Year 6 Leaver’s Disco: 
 
On next Thursday, 5th 
July, the Year 6 disco 
will take place in the 
school hall from 6:30 to 
8:00pm.  
 
Please book your child’s 
place and complete the 
consent form via your 
Parent Pay account. 

After a fun and action packed week at Exmouth camp, Year 6 have returned to school 

and have a busy schedule ahead of them over the next 3 weeks leading up to the end 

of term on 20th July. 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
- Last day of term 
 
On Friday 20th July, at 
8:45am we will be holding 
our Year 6 leavers        
assembly. 
 
All Year 6 parents, friends 
and family are welcome to 
come along and share this 
assembly with their chil-
dren who look forward to 
showing off their skills and 
sharing their Sandy Hill 
memories with you all. 



Aspire Summer Games 2018 

On Tuesday 26th June, Year 5 took part in the Aspire Sports Day. The children had a 

fantastic time, taking part in a range of activities including: long jump, hurdles and the 

vortex throw to name a few. 

There were 450 children altogether who participated and it was a great opportunity to 

meet new friends from the other Aspire Schools. We were all very proud of the Year 5 

Sandy Hill children, they showed true resilience and a fantastic ‘have ago’ attitude 

throughout the day, even with the very warm weather.  

Class Photographs 

Year 5 & 6 Swimming 

We would like to remind parents and carers that this week was the last week of swim-

ming for Years 5 & 6.  There will be no further swimming for either class until the next 

academic year. 

Any orders for class photos need to be handed in to school by 4pm on Monday 2nd  

July 2018, as the orders will then be sent to Tempest Photography.  Please ensure you 

complete the order form and enclose relevant payment in the envelope. 

If you do not return your order by the school’s deadline you may still send your order 

direct to Tempest Photography, however it will incur an additional £4 postage/late order 

fee. 



Shooting Star Reader: 

Lottie - Year4 

Lucy - Year 3 

Madison - Year 2 

 

 

Cosmic Reader: 

Izabelle - Year 3 

 

Staff Vacancy -  Lunchtime Supervisor  

Sandy Hill 

Academy 

Contact us: 

 

Sandy Hill Academy 

St Austell 

Cornwall 

PL25 3AT 

 

Tel:  01726 75858 

 

Email: 

info@sandyhill.org.uk  

We aim to be 

STARS 

Awards 

• Self motivated 

• Thinkers 

• Aspirational 

• Resilient 

• Supportive 

Social Media 

Find us on: 

 

  

 

  

Attendance 

Whole School : 96.38% 

W/E: 29th June 2018 

Government satisfactory attend-

ance for a pupil is 96%.  

Mrs Edyvean – 96.15% 

Mrs Evans – 94.39%    

Miss Bawden - 96.55%   

Mrs Matthews - 97.13%   

Miss Bussandri - 96.19%   

Mr Walker - 98.01%   

Mr Lockett - 97.11%   

Miss O’Brien - 95.78%   

Mrs Rundle - 96.12%   

Menu  

Week beginning:  

Monday 2nd July 2018  

Menu Choice - Week 2 

www.sandyhill.org.uk 

@sandyacademy 

Sandy Hill Academy 

Don’t forget to visit 

the class blogs via our 

own website for latest 

news and pictures 

from each class. 

Times Table Stars 

   James - Yr 1 

   Amara - Yr 2 

   Chloe - Yr 3 

   Mason - Yr 4 

   Kieran - Yr 5 

 

Reception Class - Parents’ Meetings  
We will shortly be holding our individual parent meetings for parents and carers of 
children who will soon be leaving reception class.  Appointments should be 
booked via your eSchools account. The booking system will be available to make 
an appointment from 6pm on Friday 29th June. Please see the letter home issued 
today for further details. 

Bronze Merit: 

William - Reception (ME) 

Taylor - Reception (ME) 

Ivy - Reception (ME) 

Joshua - Reception (ME) 

Alicia - Reception (ME) 

Croyde - Reception (ME) 

George - Reception (ME) 

 

Silver Merit: 

Alfie - Year 1 

Amy - Year 4 

 

Platinum Merit: 

Bella - Year 2 

Well done to the following children who have received 

awards this week.  

We currently have a 

vacancy for a lunchtime 

supervisor/support assis-

tant. 

The role is for 3 hours 

per week, starting in 

September. 

For full details of the job 

description and an    

application form please 

visit the Aspire Academy 

Trust website. 

The  closing date for 

applications is 8th July 

2018. 

http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/188/careers/careers/1628/lunch-support-assistant-sandy-hill-academy-1
http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/188/careers/careers/1628/lunch-support-assistant-sandy-hill-academy-1
http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/


 

CHARITY QUIZ NIGHT!!! 
 

Friday 20th July 
Mount Charles Social Club, 

St Austell 
 

Quiz Starts 7.30pm  
 

£2 per person (tickets only) 
(1-6 people per team) 

 
1st Prize – Cash  

2nd Prize – Hamper 
(A raffle will also be held on the night) 

 
Hi all,  I am a Sandy Hill parent doing a fun Pub Quiz 
fundraiser in aid of Save the Children.  Please join 

me to help raise money for this great cause.  Lots of 
raffle prizes and games on the night, in addition to 

the cash first prize! Tickets will be on sale from 
reception on Monday 2nd July at 8.15-8.30am and 
3pm-3.30pm, tickets must be purchased before the 

day for event numbers.  
Many thanks for your support, Lisa Ledger 


